
September 2010  

Frank Ward appointed Director of Client Services  

FIT is pleased to announce the appointment of Frank Ward to the Board of the company as Director 

of Client Services. Frank joined FIT in 1999 after nine years with Norwich Union, and has managed 

LIFEfit implementations in Britain, Western and Central Europe and Africa.  

 

Speaking on the announcement of his new role, Frank said "I am delighted to join the board of this 

dynamic company at such an exciting time I plan to continue to ensure we support clients as their 

business models evolve, with our software helping to keep them ahead of the competition".  

Frank is married with two children. 


